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January 11, 2021 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM  

NO. 007, s. 2021 
 

To: OICs, Assistant Schools Division Superintendents 

 Chief, Curriculum and Implementation Division 
 Chief, School Governance and Operations Division 

 All Concerned 
 

MEETING ON LCP RESEARCH  
 

1. Please be informed that there will be a meeting about the conduct of a 

research study on the transition of Learning Continuity Plan (LCP) on January 15, 
2021, 9:00 AM onwards at the Office of the Assistant Schools Division 

Superintendent. 
 

2. The agenda of the meeting is to plan and organize the research study on 
LCP. 

 
3. The participants of this meeting are as follows: 

Randy D. Punzalan 

Diana P. Topacio 
Mercelita P. Salazar 

May Anne Joy D. Romanes 
Reniel Patrick S. Tejidor 

 

4. To ensure proper implementation of health and safety protocols during this 

activity, all concerned are required to wear face masks and observed physical 

distancing. 
 

5. For more information, you may email Ms. May Anne Joy D. Romanes via 
depedcavite.research@deped.gov.ph. 

 

6. For immediate and widest dissemination. 
 

 
 

ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO V 

            Schools Division Superintendent 
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